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First name: Richard

Last name: Pierson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I support the April 2024 USFS Environmental Assessment of Gold Creek efforts to support increased

populations of Bull Trout and the supporting ecological improvements associated with it.  As a lot and cabin

owner in the Ski Valley Maintenance Association community I am concerned with the impact of the proposed

plan implementation on the peace and quiet of our time in the valley, but willing to tolerate the disturbances to

achieve the objectives of improved ecological function of the creek and surrounding habitat's.

 

Richard Pierson

34 Gold Creek Lane

Snoqualmie Pass, Washington

Mail:

3516 S. 336th St.

Federal Way, Washington 98001

 


